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Dear Colleagues, 

 

Thank you for your interest in, and commitment to, advancing SMU’s academic 

mission.  These weekly updates will serve as a tool to keep you informed and engaged 

with SMU’s Academic Affairs division as, together, we continue with a safe, healthy and 

productive fall semester. If you have suggestions for what we should include in future 

communications, please send your ideas to this email address. Previous newsletters are 

available here. 
 

Today’s update falls into three categories: 1) Fall 2021, 2) Research and Scholarly/Creative 

Excellence, and 3) News and Noteworthy. 

 

Fall 2021 

 

¶ Warm holiday wishes – On behalf of the Provost’s Office team, I wish you all a safe 

and happy holiday season. For nearly two years now,  COVID-19 has brought 

increased uncertainty and challenges to our campus and to the world around us. 

Despite these difficulties, and thanks to your sacrifice, flexibility and perseverance, 

SMU is well-
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¶ Commencement on December 18 – December Commencement will take place at 9:00 

a.m. tomorrow, Saturday, December 18, in Moody Coliseum. We anticipate about 550 

graduates to participate. SMU Trustee Kelly Hoglund Compton, ’79 will be our 

commencement speaker. 
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https://www.imsearch.com/search-detail/S8-141


     Last month, the search committee met with Isaacson, Miller, our executive search 

consultants, to review a preliminary slate of candidates, and the search committee 

anticipates receiving a completed applicant pool for review in mid-January.  

 

o SMU’s Dean of the Moody School of Graduate and Advanced Studies and 
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